
Hollywood Hills Elementary 

 
School Advisory Forum 

Minutes 

05/11/2021 

Anita O’Sullivan- Chair 

• Welcome to Meeting                          Mrs. O’Sullivan                 

Welcome to our SAF meeting-  Meeting starts at 2:37 pm.  

PTA updates from Rebekah DeMordo and Rachel Marmor.  

Teacher Appreciation-We got great community support from restaurants, we are really excited we 

found so many places that could meet our needs under current circumstances. It’s been an awkward 

year to say the least, but we appreciate you guys so much. 

 If anyone can let other parents know, we are still operating this year and next year. Our parent support 

and contribution are a major factor in the success of our school. We will let everyone know how next 

year is going to look regarding meetings, etc.  

 

Board changes will be discussed next year. 

 

Thank you everyone for attending, we will adjourn the meeting at 2:39 pm.  

 

 

 

 


